
It’s your forest.    

Have your say. 

Sustainable management of public forests is a shared responsibility, involving 

government,  industry and other forest users, like you.  By working together, we 

can ensure our forests always remain healthy, diverse and productive. 

This spring, Millar Western will be holding open houses to discuss both our        

2015-16 Annual Operating Plan (AOP) and 2017-27 Detailed Forest Management 

Plan (DFMP).   Drop by any of the following locations to find out where we will be 

operating in the next year and let us know the forest values we should take into 

account in developing our long-range plans.  

Community Date & Time Location 

Whitecourt Wed., May 6, 3 to 7 pm Lobby, Whitecourt Forest 

Interpretive Centre 

Fox Creek Thurs., May 7, 3 to 7 pm Fox Creek Community Hall 

Swan Hills Wed., May 13, 3 to 7 pm Meeting Room, Keyano 

Centre 

Ft. Assiniboine Thurs., May 14, 3 to 7 pm Ft. Assiniboine Museum and 

Friendship Centre 

2015-16 AOP & 2017-27 DFMP OPEN HOUSES 

For more information, contact Bob Mason (780-486-8241) or Ken Anderson                     

(780-778-2221, ext. 2245), or email mwfp@millarwestern.com. 
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